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The option for mail in voting is VITAL to ensuring that everyone has the chance to 

vote in an election - since Election Day is not a holiday, it is so much harder to vote in 

person when you have to work all day. Those of us who are fortunate to be able to 

drive ourselves or make time to do so can vote in person, but it is ESSENTIAL that 

we keep mail in voting for those of us who can’t drive, who are disabled, who need to 

be home for childcare or care of a family member, or who work during the open Polk 

g hours. There is no good reason to get rid of mail voting and if it weren’t for mail 

voting, my vote would not get counted as I cannot guarantee that I am able to get to 

the polls in person on Election Day.  


